
 
 
 
 

Nyngan Public School  
Nyngan Public School provides – quality education for all children                                                                            
through dedicated teaching in a secure, caring country environment. 

                        Safety,   Respectful, Cooperative Learners    

   60 Cathundril Street, NYNGAN 2825  Phone:02 68321605 Fax:02 68321836  E-mail: nyngan-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Phone: 68 321 605        Fax: 68 321 836          Email:  nyngan -p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
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12
th

 August 

AECG Meeting at the 

Land Council at 4.30pm 

 

13
th

 August 

Cricket Blast Years 3 – 6 

 

15
th

 August 

Debating – Rounds 2 & 3 

 

15
th

 August 

P & C Meeting 

 

16
th

 August 

Middle School for Year 6 

 

16
th

 August 

Nyngbar Athletics at 

Cobar 

 

16
th

 August  

1
st
 Instalment for the 3/4 

Excursion to Lightning 

Ridge is due 

 

22
nd

 August 

Book Week Parade 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Congratulations to Ava, Santana, Smokey, Mia, Lily and Sarah who 

took part in the Nyngan PS Spelling Bee this week. All students took 

part with confidence. It was a pleasure to watch this event. 

 

From all reports Nick and Samuel are having a lovely time at the 

Moorambilla camp. We wish Kate, Shania, Mia and Isabella an 

enjoyable time at their camp this coming week. 

 

Students in Years 3 – 6 will have the opportunity to take part in a 

cricket day on Tuesday. We wish students taking part in rounds 2 

and 3 of debating all the best for Thursday. 

 

Many of our students will be off to Cobar for the NYNGBAR 

Athletics Carnival on Friday. We wish all students good luck for 

their events. 

 

Years 5 and 6 are going on their excursion in Week 9 this term. This 

is the 16
th

 – 20
th

 of September. A note went home on the 15
th

 of 

March asking for confirmation of attendance to be given by the 29
th

 

of March. We want as many of our students to experience this 

excursion as possible however we are now limited by the 

accommodation booked in March. Mandy will be calling to ask for 

additional accommodation on TUESDAY. If you have not indicated 

that your child will be attending please call on Monday to let Mandy 

know. We are hoping to be able to access additional rooms for 

students who have shown interest this week. We WILL NOT be able 

to seek additional rooms for any student demonstrating interest after 

Tuesday. Full payment is required by the 30
th

 of August, 2019. 

 

I look forward to joining parents and interested community at the 

AECG Meeting this Monday and the P&C Meeting Thursday. 

Discussion regarding the transition to a new shirt will take place at 

these meetings. 

 

 

Kylee Pearce 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 

Our students had an excellent time last 

Thursday showing off their skipping skills 

in the jump off for Jump Rope for Heart. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOOLWORTH CRICKET BLAST COMPETITION 

Just a reminder about the Woolworth Cricket Blast Competition on Tuesday 13th August 

2019 at Frank Smith Oval. All students participating will need to ensure they have a hat, 

water bottle, sunscreen and all the food they will need  for the day. They will be able to 

purchase food from the canteen prior to leaving (there will not be hot food available). 

Students will be walking to the oval, leaving the school at 9am and will return before the 

home time bell. Miss Bakic and Miss Fensom will be walking to the oval with the children. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

SPELLING BEE 

Congratulations to all the students that participated in the School 

Spelling Bee on Tuesday. The winners of Stage 2 were Ava and 

Santana and Stage 3 Mia and Lily. They have now progressed to the 

Regional Spelling Bee final which will be held at Nyngan Public 

School on 11
th

 September 2019. 

 

DEBATING 

Nyngan Public School are happy to be hosting Bourke and Narromine for Rounds 2 and 3 of 

the Kerry Parkes Debating Challenge on Thursday 15
th

 August at 10am. We would like to 

wish our teams all the best.  

 

CHILD PROTECTION STUDIES 

 

In Term 3 students will be studying Child Protection. Notes were sent home on last week 

explaining this program in more detail. If you didn’t receive this note please contact the office 

and we will send one home with your child. If you DO NOT want your child to participate in 

the Child Protection studies please send the signed permission note back to the office. If we 

do not receive a note we will assume you are happy for your child/ren to attend the program. 

 

BOOK CLUB 

Book Club is due by Monday 12
th

 August. 

 

 

YEAR 5 

Congratulations to Kate, Sarah, Isabella, Rubie-Lee and Chloe who were the Year 5 Times 

table winners for Week 3. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will no longer be 
able to use our old 
app. Please download 
the Skool Bag app 
and search for 

Nyngan Public School 
in order to get the 
latest updates, 

newsletters and send 
in your child’s 
absentees. 

Note – if you have sent through any absent notes for your child through 
our old app this week could you please resend them through our new app. 



 
 
 
 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING (PBL) 

This week’s draw winners are:  

Line Legends:  Year 3 

Attendance Winner: Louis Young 

Bango winners:         

* Kinder -   Georgia Klein    

* Year 1 -   Jaxson Yeomans   

* Year 2 -   Jesmine Giles 

* Year 3 -   Ava Cummings   

* Year 4 -   Georgia McDougall 

* Year 5 -   Kate Partridge  

* Year 6 -   Roxy Robb 

 

Year 3 have filled their classroom Bango Buck tub by showing Safe, Respectful, and 

Cooperative behaviour. They will be celebrating on Tuesday 13th of August. They will be 

celebrating by having a movie and games afternoon. 

 

Students with three or more Millennium entries will need to complete a PBL lesson before 

joining in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


